
Notice to Vendors 

 

The Ohio Schools Council (“OSC”) will be accepting Requests for Qualifications (“RFQ”) for 

Architectural/Engineering/Planning Services on behalf of OSC’s members for professional design services. 

The Ohio Schools Council, in accordance with Ohio Revised Code Sections 153.65 through 153.71, intends 

to pre-qualify and enter into a contract with a firm, or firms, for the purpose of the selected firm(s) providing 

professional design services (the services of an architect or engineer) to OSC’s members.  

 

Said RFQ must be secured from the Ohio Schools Council, 6393 Oak Tree Blvd., #377, Independence, Ohio 

44131, (216) 447-3100 ext. 6103, tperkins@osconline.org. 

 

Firms interested in being considered should reply with one (1) electronic submittal and five (5) individually 

bound statements of qualifications by not later than 2:00 P.M., Eastern Standard Time, on Monday, January 

27, 2025.  Statements of qualifications will not be accepted if received after this date and time. 

 

The Ohio Schools Council is a voluntary organization of school districts, municipalities, and other non-profit 

organizations.  The Council functions under its own stated procedures and general conditions for securing 

competitive quotations on products and services to be purchased by its members. 

 

 William J. Zelei 

 Executive Director 

 

p.d./t.b. December 12, 19, 2024 

 

 


